
Supreme Leader Meets with Secretary General of Popular Front for
Liberation of Palestine - 26 /Jan/ 2015

Ayatollah Khamenei, the Supreme Leader of the Islamic Revolution, met Monday with Ahmed Jibril, the Secretary
General of the Popular Front for the Liberation of Palestine-General Command [PFLP-GC]. Speaking at the
meeting, His Eminence described the issue of Palestine as the most important issue of the world of Islam, stressing:
"The Islamic Republic of Iran will stand determined until the day the Palestinian ideal is achieved and the youth will
definitely see that day."

Expressing his gratitude to Ahmed Jibril for his services and efforts on the path of achieving the Palestinian ideal,
the Supreme Leader of the Islamic Revolution said: "Today, you are certainly one of the bases and foundations of
the Palestinian issue and we hope that by preserving this morale, you will continue resistance until the final victory is
achieved."

The Secretary General of the Popular Front for the Liberation of Palestine also expressed joy at meeting the
Supreme Leader, saying: "The Islamic Revolution turned Iran into an influential country on the international scene
and the current achievements of the Islamic Republic have been made in the shade of your wisdom and acumen."
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